
January 23, 2022 
 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park Board President Keith Nickolson 

Park Board Vice President Mark Ellis  

Park Board Secretary Karen Koday 

 

Members absent: 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

Park Board Member Roger Ferrell 

 

Also in attendance: 

Park Superintendent Mark Green 

 

After reviewing the minutes of the November 21, 2022, meeting, Mark Ellis made a motion to 

approve the minutes, which is seconded by Karen Koday, to accept the minutes as submitted.  

On the call of the vote, all voted aye. 

Park Board Member Mark Ellis nominated Keith Nickolson as 2023 Park Board President, which 

is seconded by Karen Koday.  Keith Nickolson nominated Mark Ellis as Vice President, which is 

seconded by Karen Koday.  Mark Ellis nominated Karen Koday as Secretary, which is seconded 

by Keith Nickolson.  On the call of the vote, all voted aye.   

 

Mark Green, Park Superintendent announced the Father Daughter Dance is February 10 & 11. 

Green stated we will sell around 800 tickets total. Saturday tickets are already sold out and we 

have around 100 left for Friday.  

 

Mark announced he had a planning meeting with JPR the Engineering company for Eagle Park.  

 

Green stated he will be visiting Gyms for Dogs in Indianapolis next Thursday to get more 

information on a dog park.  

 

Mark announced the Maintenance Employees have been work on installing a new overlook at the 

pond in Morsches Park.  

 

Green stated the Eagles Ice Rink is open Friday, Saturday & Sunday till February 26th.   

 

The next meeting will be February 27, 2022. 

 

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department.  

 

 


